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From: Aston,Peter 
Sent: 17 February 2020 08:48
To: Aldridge, Steven
Subject: Planning Application.  19/000053/CM         Land at Lea Castle Farm, Wolverley Road, 

Broadwaters, Kidderminster, Worcestershire   

Dear Steven. 

No objection to this application. 

This road is well used in the morning and afternoon by pupils going to and from Wolverley 
Secondary School.  With the increase in large vehicles using the road I think it important to ensure 
their safety.   

The applicant needs to put in place measures that will ensure pedestrian safety. 

Pete 
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